FETAKGOMO TUBATSE
LOCAL MUNICIPALITY

Notice of extension on tenders advertised.

Notice is hereby given to all tenders who intent/ed to submit bid response for the below

tender which were published on e-tender portal by December 2024

This is to inform all tenderers who intend(ed) to submit a bid for the tender(s} published on the e-
tender portal in December 2024, that the submission deadline has been extended due tc the national
treasury’s cautionary notice. This extension considers concerns raised regarding the tender's
advertisement and publication during the festive period, as well as the requirements of Constitution
Section 217.

Further, the extension considers complaints from prospective bidders regarding the timing of the
advertisement. All interested parties are encouraged to review the updated details on the e-tender
portal.

Re-advertisement: Appointment of panel for service providers for refurbishment of municipality head
office in Burgersfort, Apel regional office and other municipal facilities (facility management) as when
need arises over a period of three years (36 months)

Appointment of a service provider for Burgersfort town solar streetlights installation.

Appointment for a panel of Civil engineering consultants for a period of thirty-six (36) months.
Appointment for a panel of electrical engineering consultants for a period of thirty-six (36) months.

Re-advertisement: Provision of banking services for a period of five (5) years.

All advertised bids have been extended until February 7, 2025, and the banking provision closing has
been extended until February 28, 2025.

We thank you for your understanding and cooperation.

For any further assistance please contact Ms. Mavhona TS SCM Manager at 013 231 1130 er email:
tmavhona@ftlm.gov.za '
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